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March 13, 2014 

 

To Whom it May Concern: 

 

The manufacturer of Hyrex and Dentaurum Palex screws (product numbers 140-004, 140-005, 

115-001, 115-002, 115-003, and 115-006) has informed us that its product does not contain any 

materials defined by OSHA to be a physical or health hazard.  Therefore the manufacturer states 

that no SDS has been prepared or is required. 

 

It is suggested that you keep this letter in your files for future inquiries regarding the safety of 

this product. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 
Robert J. Schutrum 

Health and Safety Director 
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